
 

 

   

 

 

 
      

 
 

    
 

    
   

 
      

   
      

      
      

 
 
 

  
 

 
  

  
  

   
     

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
  

  

Deputy Mayor 

Mike Colle 
City Councillor I Eglinton-Lawrence 

City of Toronto 

City Hall Office 
100 Queen Street West , A20 

Toron to, ON MSH 2N2 

Constituency Office 
2952 Duffer in Street 
Toronto, ON M6B 3S9 

! 416-338-0008 

(C) mikecolletoronto.corn 

Ill councillor_colle8@toronto.ca 

14 November 2023 

North York Community Council 

RE: Pedestrian Safety After Fatal Accident at Dufferin and Eglinton Involving a Dump Truck 

Dear Chair and Members, 

Yesterday, a pedestrian was killed after being struck by a dump truck turning left at Dufferin and Eglinton. 
This is the fourth pedestrian to be hit and killed by a dump truck in Midtown recently. 

At the last City Council meeting, Council supported my motion requesting the Federal Transportation Board 
to require dump trucks to install Pedestrian Motion Sensor Technology. However, implementing this safety 
requirement faces a long and difficult process of federal approval as the City of Toronto has no authority to 
require dump trucks to have Motion Sensor Technology. I am therefore requesting a report on this fatal 
accident to better understand what measures the City can implement to improve pedestrian safety. 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

Councillor Colle recommends that: 

1. North York Community Council request the General Manager, Transportation Services, in 
consultation with the Toronto Police Services as necessary, to report on the pedestrian fatality which 
occurred at Dufferin Street and Eglinton Avenue West on November 13, 2023 and to make 
recommendations on how to make the intersection at Dufferin and Eglinton safer after this fatal 
accident. 

Best regards, 

Deputy Mayor Mike Colle 
Councillor for Ward 8, Eglinton-Lawrence 


